
flot provided for in the Agreement and may communicate with each
other directly for the puzpose of applying the Agreement.

6. The competent authorities of the Contracting States, through
consultations, may develop appropriate bilateral procedures,
conditions, methods, and techniques for the inmplementation, of the
mutual agreement procedure provided for in this Article. In
addition, a competent authority may devise appropriate unilateral
procedures, conditions, methods and techniques to facilitate tie
above mentioned bilateral actions and the implementation of the
mutual agreement procedure.

Article 27

Pxchanr of Informat ion

1. The competent authorities of the Contracting States shall
exohange such information as is necessary for carrying out the
provisions of this Agreement or of the domestic laws of the
Contracting States coricerning taxes covered by the Agreement
insof ar as the taxation thereunder is net contrary to the
Agreement, in particular for the prevenition of f raud or evasion
of such taxes. The exchange of information is not reutricted by
Article 1. Any information received by a Contracting State shall
b. treated as secret in the same manner as information obtained
under the domestic laws of that State. However, if the
information is originally regarded as secret in Uic transmitting
State it shall be disclosed only te persons or authorities
(including courts and administrative bodies) invo3.ved in the
assessment or collection of, the enforcemexit ini respect of, or
the determination cf appeals in relation ta, thc taxes covered
by the Agreemeot.

2. Such persans or authorities shall use the information only
for such purposes, but may disclose Uic information in public
court proceedinga or in judicial decisions. The competent
authorities of the Contracting States may through consultation,
develop appropriate conditions, methods and techniques concerning
the. matters in respect of which such exchange cf information
shal~l be made, including where appropriate, exchange cf
information regarding tax avoidance.

3. in no case shahl the provisions'of paragraph 1 be construed
sa as ta impose on a Contracting State the obligation:


